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August 17, 2023 
  
Dear 9th Grade Students: 
  
The staff and I want to welcome you to Greenwich High School. You are entering a school with a long tradition 
of excellence. We want your years at GHS to be full of academic, personal, and interpersonal growth. You will 
have many new experiences during this school year and we encourage you to begin this part of your high 
school career by being an active participant. It is very important that you become engaged in both classroom 
and co-curricular activities. 
  
A special orientation day for 9th graders will take place on Thursday, August 31 from 8:30 AM – 1:15 PM. 
When you arrive, you will report to your House and from there, you will be directed to your Advisor Base 
location. Please bring your Chromebook or a notebook with a pen or pencil. You will receive your schedule 
during your House meeting. For those students who are eligible for bus service, buses will run their regular 
routes. The bus schedules are attached and also are available on our Transportation department webpage. 
Lunch will be provided. 
  
A schedule of fall sports tryouts can be found on GHS’ athletic department webpage. If you need additional 
information on the athletic program, call the Athletic Department at 625-8050. Athletes must register online 
and have submitted completed medical forms to the health office prior to tryouts or practice sessions. 
 
Prior to the start of school please review the Parent/Student Handbook, which is posted on the GHS website. 
  
At Greenwich High School, you are required to carry your GHS Digital ID every day while inside the building. 
Your digital ID will be issued either in your Advisor Base or during the first week of school. If you are new to 
Greenwich Public Schools, you will have your picture taken for the ID card in the Student Activities office. The 
schedules for Orientation Day, Thursday, August 31 and Friday, September 1- Tuesday, September 5 will be 
posted on the GHS website. Enjoy the rest of your summer and I look forward to seeing you on Thursday, 
August 31! 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Ralph F. Mayo 
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